
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

The Town of New Marlborough, acting through its Board of Selectmen as the Special Permit Granting 

Authority, will hold a continuation of a Special Permit Hearing on Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at 5:30 

p.m., originally held on Monday, December 20, 2021, to be conducted via Zoom 

(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5583864085).  The meeting ID is 558 386 4085.   Telephone number:   

1-646-558-8656; then and there to act upon the application by Ingo Schweers, 32 Forest Street, 

Montclair, NJ 07042, under Section 3.5.4 of the Protective Bylaws of New Marlborough for the 

property located at 155 Norfolk Road, Southfield, MA 01259 (Assessors Map 110, Lot 41) for the 

purpose of building a 2-story single family home/home office on a non-conforming lot identified 

above.  For copies of the application, please email sfleck@newmarlboroughma.gov 

 

 

Richard E.  Long, Chair 

Mark Carson, Vice Chair 

Tara B. White 
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